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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Niger.
Montenegro acknowledges Niger's further progress in complying with international norms and standards by ratifying and acceding to the new instruments, including the Paris Agreement on Climate change, as well as Amendments to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court on the crime of aggression. 
While recognizing the steps taken to address the rights of persons with disabilities, we strongly encourage the country's authorities to continue working to further develop a human rights-based approach to disability, (especially with regard to children and youth(, as recommended by the relevant Committee. 
(Montenegro reiterates its call on Niger to invest additional efforts to promulgate ratification of the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights aimed at abolishing the death penalty before the national parliament(. 
Montenegro recommends to Niger:
1) To enact comprehensive legislation on effective protection against discrimination in all domains, including sexual orientation and gender equality. 
2) To effectively investigate cases of child trafficking, child prostitution and child pornography, and to punish and prosecute the perpetrators with appropriate sanctions in accordance with the gravity of their crimes. 
We wish the Niger a successful UPR cycle. 

Thank you. 
